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Monday 16/11/2020 

Information regarding remote learning  

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

We hope you are well and keeping safe at home. As you are aware Early Years children will be 

isolating at home until Monday 23rd November. Therefore, we will be providing remote learning for 

you to do with your child at home.  

Today, you will be set up on Class Dojo which is an educational platform that allows communication 

between home and school. It also enables us to post work for the children to complete at home along 

with other supportive materials such as story videos. Please look out for an activation email, which will 

be sent to you shortly.  

We will be asking you to record any home learning on Tapestry which was set up before the October 

half term. If you are still yet to set this up with a username and password, please also look out for an 

activation email. Posting on Tapestry is very simple, but please contact us if you are having trouble 

with this.  

The learning provided by the class teachers will be in keeping with your child’s class topic for this half 

term and will cover all areas of the Early Years curriculum. We will also provide useful links to support 

with the planning document. Please remember that children in the Early Years learn practically and 

need concrete objects to help them understand concepts. Talk with an adult is also key for facilitating 

their learning at home.  

Your child’s Class teacher will be contactable between school hours 9:00am to 3:00pm via Dojo or 

Tapestry. Parents can also email the front desk with any other queries.  

If you do not have access to WIFI or a computer at home, please let the school office know so we can 

look into supporting you with this.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Bateman  

EYFS Phase Leader  
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